
Digital Sign Outreach 

 The trustees are continuing the work related to the design, location and permits for a new digital 

church sign that will become an important outreach component of our ministry.  The estimated cost of 

the sign is around $26,000 and about $18,000 has already been donated for its purchase.   About $8,000 

is still needed and installation will begin when all the funds have been received.  If you would like to 

offer a gift toward the sign, checks can be made out to Cross Keys United Methodist Church, please 

designate “Sign Fund” in the memo section of your check. 

Our Finance Committee chairperson, Rich Fowler, has urged our members and friends to offer “sign” 

donations that are over and above our regular weekly gifts.  The weekly offerings to the General Fund 

are critical for funding our daily ministries here at Cross Keys and our margin for operations is very slim.   

As always, thank you for your generous support and for your commitment to expanding our outreach 

and other ministries. 

 


